
This maps shows when vendor’s Point of Sale (POS) systems will be certified for eWIC 
transactions.  

 

NYS WIC vendors will be set up to take eWIC transactions before the WIC Local Agencies and 
participants in each area switch from paper checks to an eWIC card.  This means, all NYS WIC vendors 
must continue to accept paper WIC checks throughout statewide implementation of eWIC and 
approximately 3 months after the final WIC agency has implemented eWIC. The WIC Program will notify 
all WIC vendors when WIC checks are no longer in circulation, which is anticipated to be Fall of 2019. 

 

 


